
From:
To: Sandy Vossler
Subject: Support of Costco development
Date: Friday, February 24, 2023 5:24:14 PM

Hi,

As a crystal valley resident unable to attend next weeks meeting, I wanted to share that I am
in support of the Costco investment in our communities future economy. It will be
beneficial to residents and bring in additional foot traffic for smaller Caste Rock businesses.

Sincerely,
Diane



From:
To: Sandy Vossler
Subject: Costco site
Date: Friday, September 13, 2024 5:31:03 AM

I’m so excited for the interchange and Costco being built down here. We’ve been in Crystal Valley for 17 years and
have waited patiently for the development of the interchange and for some retail development.
Thank you.
Judi Swift
Crystal Valley, Castle Rock



From:
To: Sandy Vossler
Subject: RE: Costco Status
Date: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 1:53:53 PM
Attachments:

Sandy,
I really appreciate your time in returning my emails. I’m  just a Castle Rock resident and Costco
customer who is looking forward to shopping at our own Costco! Then all we need is a Trader Joes. 
 
Diane
 

From: Sandy Vossler <SVossler@crgov.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 12:45 PM
To: 
Cc: TJ Kucewesky <TKucewesky@crgov.com>
Subject: RE: Costco Status
 
Diane,
I really can’t say.  The Town of Castle Rock does not oversee a property owner’s construction
schedule.  I can provide you information on land use submittals that the Town has accepted.  May I
ask your interest?  Sandy
 
Sandy Vossler, Senior Planner
Town of Castle Rock
Development Services Department
100 N. Wilcox Street
Castle Rock, CO 80109
Office:  720-733-3556

Your feedback is important to us, please let us know how we are doing by taking our
Customer Service survey.
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LR35C27
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 12:30 PM
To: Sandy Vossler <SVossler@crgov.com>
Subject: RE: Costco Status
 



So it sounds like the 2025 opening probably won’t happen?
 

From: Sandy Vossler <SVossler@crgov.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 8:44 AM
To: 
Subject: Costco Status
 
Diane,
 
The Town is in the process of reviewing the Site Development Plan, which is likely to be scheduled
for public hearings in the next month or two.  Construction Documents and building permit
applications have yet to be submitted and will need to be approved before construction permits will
be issued and construction onsite commences.  Sandy
 
Sandy Vossler, Senior Planner
Town of Castle Rock
Development Services Department
100 N. Wilcox Street
Castle Rock, CO 80109
Office:  720-733-3556

Your feedback is important to us, please let us know how we are doing by taking our
Customer Service survey.
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LR35C27
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